
The P&C has donated over $1.5 million to the school since 2007, including:

● $236k for purchase and fit out of new year 3/4 BASC building (2013-2015)

● $199k for purchase and associated costs of the new Year 1/2 BASC building (2019-2020)

● $165k towards the cost of the new COLA in (2018-19)

● $110k for new playground equipment (2022)

● $80k for Outdoor Learning Area (2018)

● $70k for new desktops (2023)

● $63k for new Toone room (2007-08)

● $60k for playground equipment upgrade (2009)

● $58k for bathroom upgrade, air conditioning and painting of Kindy BASC (2016-2017)

● $50k contribution towards oval upgrade (2014)

● $40-50 per year for the BASC licence fee

● $40k for computers and interactive whiteboards (2021)

● $40k for planter boxes and seating along with enhancing the new Science Room (2021)

● $35k for paving for Centenary Pathway (2022-2023)

● $22k to cover part of the building works for K-2 toilets (2022)

● $21k towards costs of new amphitheatre behind the BASC buildings (2022)

● $21k for the purchase of 30 new laptops (2022)

● $12k towards costs of installation of solar panels (2017)

● $11k for security system for year 3/4 BASC building (2018)

● $10k for outdoor hand washing facilities (2015)

● $3k donation per year to the school fund for disadvantaged families (from 2022 onwards)


